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July 16, 2019
To: Judicial Redistricting Task Force

I am writing to convey my concerns regarding the redistricting of the 29'" Judicial District.

Respectfully, I am opposed to any redistricting which will include the 29" Judicial District. Our
courts and dockets are run efficiently, our District Attorney General, Public Defender, along with
our Judges have a very close working relationship which benefits the citizens in our community.
[ also feel that the citizens of Dyersburg would not be in favor of redistricting as they know
where to turn for help and are familiar with those that hold these elected positions.

Serving as the Mayor of the City of Dyersburg since 2007, I am privileged to work with the
District Attorney General, Public Defender, Judges, and Law Enforcement agencies throughout
our community. I can attest to their level of professionalism and the outstanding job they do in
serving our District.

Thank you for your time and consideration of my opposition to any judicial redistricting that
would include the 29" Judicial District.

H...

Sincerely.

John Holden
Mayor



